HEUVELTON

CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
February 9, 2023 T

Mr. Kevin Kendall, Superintendent
Ogdensburg City School District
1100 State Street

Ogdensburg, NY 13669

S perintendent’s Ofiice

Dear Kevin:

Please consider this as formal notification of our District’s request to merge with the Ogdensburg
City School District in the following Interscholastic Athletic Activity for the 2023-2024 school year:
Fall 2023: Cross Country (All levels)
Swimming (JV & Varsity)
Football (All levels)

Winter 2023-24: Wrestling (All levels)
Winter Track, Boys & Girls (All levels)

Spring 2024: Lacrosse Boys (All levels)
Spring Track, Boys & Girls (All levels)

This request has been discussed by the Heuvelton Board at its February 7, 2023 meeting and has
met with its unanimous approval.

As you are most likely aware, the Policy and Procedures of Section X for Merging/Combining of
Teams requires you as host School Superintendent to complete the necessary forms and forward
them to the Section X Office for action at its next meeting. I have enclosed a form for each sport
and have signed where appropriate. If any of my staff or I can be of any further help in this process,
please let me know.

On behalf of our District, its staff, the parents, and most of all, the students, thanks again to you,
your coaches and most importantly your Board for helping us increase the options for all. If you
have any questions regarding this request feel free to contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

se C, Coburn
Superintendent of Schools

cc: David Steele, Athletic Director
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